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From: Clare Chavez
To: Clare Chavez; 
Subject: FW: Meeting Cancellation
Date: Thursday, November 18, 2010 11:56:00 AM


Please be advised that the MVPG meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 
1st is cancelled.  The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 5, 2011 at 
12:00 noon at the Mission Valley Library, 2123 Fenton Parkway.  
 
Have a wonderful and safe holiday season!
 
 


 
Clare Chavez, Contract Administrator
H.G. Fenton Company | “Trust, Service and Tradition Since 1906”
7577 Mission Valley Road, Suite 200 | San Diego, CA 92108
Phone: (619) 400-0133 (Direct) | Fax: (619) 400-0111 
E-Mail:  cchavez@hgfenton.com | www.hgfenton.com 
 


From: Bruce Warren [mailto:BruceWarren@cox.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 6:38 PM 
To: Clare Chavez 
Subject: FW: Meeting Cancellation
 
Please forward to the mailing list.  Thanks!
 
Bruce
 


From: Bruce Warren [mailto:BruceWarren@cox.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 6:37 PM 
To: 'Jason Broad'; 'Clare Chavez'; 'rdolph@a-dwrb.com'; 'Gualco, Lisa'; 'Karen 
Ruggels' 
Cc: 'Schoenfisch, Brian'; 'Barfield, Chet'; 'DianaWClark@cox.net'; 'Rife, Eric' 
Subject: Meeting Cancellation
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I checked with those most likely to generate agenda items and there 
are none, so I am cancelling the December 1 MVPG meeting.  The 
next meeting is scheduled for January 5, 2011 and I know we have at 
least one presentation scheduled for that date.  If anyone objects to 
the cancellation, please let me know as soon as possible.
 
I will be out of town November 22-30. 
 
Thanks!  Bruce





